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Canada Post Strike

The Canada Post strike will impact some Purchasing and Payments processes and capabilities.

Purchasing Services recommends using the University PCard for items normally purchased on Low Value Purchase
Orders (LVPOs). If new cards for staff are required, or increases in limits are needed to cover this change, please
complete the request or change forms found here and send them to treasury@uoguelph.ca [1]. Requests received
during the strike will be expedited.

All payments normally made by paper cheque are being held and not sent to Canada Post, this will continue as long as
the strike lasts. For further information contact acctspay@uoguelph.ca [2]
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